
Notice of change of operations in the LYNN HOUSING AUTHORITY AND NEIGHBORHOOD 

DEVELOPMENT 

  

To try to contain the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the Lynn Housing Authority and Neighborhood 

Development has suspended all visits without an appointment. Only those who have a fixed date with 

an individual will be seen in the foreseeable future. 

  

OFFICE CLOSURE: The Rental Assistance, Admissions office and the Family Success Center will be closed 

to the public. Our employees will continue to work their regular work hours. 

  

Forms and stationery: All forms and stationery will be processed by mail, email and fax. Forms and 

stationery can also be left in the Rental Assistance office mailbox if needed, located at 174 South 

Common Street. 

  

MOST INSPECTIONS ARE CANCELED: We are canceling all annual and scheduled inspections. We will 

only inspect new vacant units and conduct tenant complaint (emergency) inspections (with a phone call 

to determine if a participant is currently asymptomatic). Canceled inspections must be rescheduled. 

  

Thank you for your patience as we all deal with this public health emergency together. We promise to 

do our best to answer your questions as quickly as possible by phone and email. We will return to our 

normal business practices as soon as possible. 


